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Peninsula Art Association Newsletter, J anuary, 2020

Happy New Year to alj! ' Deb Hart is home recovering from spine surgery she had
earlier in December, so I (Robyn Patterson, aka. Old newsletter gal) will be writing
this month’s newsletter! So let’s all wish Deb a speedy recovery!

exchange was exciting, the food was delicious and the company was delightful! For
all those that missed this event.... There will be another one next year!

Next club meeting is January 9th at 1:00 at the Shelton Civic Center on Cota St,
For January’s program, Jonelle Adams will show us how to make beautifiy] silk

Februarys meeting we have Jamie Lightfoot, a pacific northwest artist who wil] talk
about how to make 2 painting or piece of art “sing” and put emphasis on the
warmth and coolness of colors. She will also touch on how to take photos of your
art work. Lighting, cropping, angles. .. whether for websites, show entries, or?
Learn something new! For her full bio, check out website
https://jamielightfoot.com/ ’




Cougars, Bobcats, T igers and Snow Leopards. This is an Opportunity to tour the
facility, take photos, sketch and learn more aboyt these animalg. I’ve heard some
wonderful comments about this Sanctuary and sounds like fip Check out their

website and learn more about them. This is 5 hon-profit organization and we
(PAA) would give a donation for the tour.



Come check out oyr new, up and running website!!! www.sheltonarts.com Don’t
forget the “s” on the end of Sheltonarts. .. otherwise, you’ll £0 to a completely
different website! Several members have already posted their artwork here - so
contact our web designer, Renee Olson, at malkuri@comeast, net. Renee can get
your artwork added to our website.

Jora is looking for your membership dues! No penalty for paying on time!!! (or
late!) Dues are $25 for single and $30 for the family plan. What are the benefits of
paying these dues you ask? You receive a $5 dollar per entry discount on your
Spring Art Show entries, and your very own Prospectus mailed to you personally
AND this lovely newsletter sent to you every month! (Wow!!l, pinch me next time
you see mel) If you can’t make our next meeting, you can always send a check to:

Peninsula Art Association
PO Box 11

Shelton, Wa. 98584

Robyn Patterson,

Your Newsletter gal
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